
ADDENDUM #1 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #2024-002 

POLE BARN ADDITION  

 

Addendum #1 is being issued to clarify:   

 

Bidder Requirements:  There was a typo on the RFP in regards to the mandatory pre-proposal site visit.  
It was posted as Friday, January 31, 2024.   

To further clarify:   

In order to alleviate any confusion, BCSO will have another pre-proposal site visit on Friday, February 2, 
2024 at 9 a.m. 


